
TELEPHONE (502) 254-9756 

BRIGGS LAW OFFICE, PSC 
TODD R .  B R I G G S  
17300 POLO FIELDS LANE 

LOUISVILLE, KENTUCKY 40245 

FACSIMILE (502) 254-5717 

August 20,2009 

Via FedEx Overnight Delivery 

Mark Richards 
10170 Pidcock Road 
Norwich, OH 43767 

RE: Site Survey of Wireless Communications Facility in Harlan County 
PSC Case Number: 2009-00256 

Dear Mr. Richards: 

I am in receipt of a copy of your letter addressed to the Executive Director of the K.entucky Public 
Service Commission dated August 11,2009 regarding Case Number 2009-00256. I represent the 
applicant, New Cingular Wireless PCS, L,LC, and will be working with you to address any of your 
concerns regarding such. 

Enclosed with this letter is a copy of the survey completed by a Licensed Professional Land 
Surveyor for your review. I have spoken with said surveyor regarding your inquirylquestions and can 
assure you that the proposed tower site is not located on any portion of your property. The “survey pins” 
in question are possibly those existing pins, located during the survey, that mark the property line 
between your property and the adjoining property. The four set #5 rebar with cap stamped J. Charles 
#3 152 mark the proposed lease area and do not encroach upon your property. 

Please feel free to contact me if you need further clarification or have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

‘l’odd -L92- R. Bnggs 
Counsel for New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC 

Enclosure 

Cc: Kentucky Public Servicc Commission wlo enclosure 


